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Home Learning Challenge 
 

 
 

  This week the children have been learning about number 
five. Ask your child to find 5 toys and to count them.  

Please share their counting on Seesaw.    

Half Term Holiday 

 

Free dental screening for 0-3 year olds will be  available at 
Tuebrook’s Chldren’s Centre on Wednedsay 19th June 

between 1pm and 4m. 

Story of the Week 

 

Sun Hats and Sun Cream 

      
Please remember to let your child bring a sun hat, sun 

glasses and sun cream.  

This week nursery have been learning all about the 
number five. The children heard a story called 

Number Puppy Five and also used a five frame to find 
five items to fit into the frame. The children then 

counted and checked that they did have five. 
 

 
 

We have also been making predictions about what we 
think will happen in the story called ‘We’re Going on 
a Bear Hunt’. The children have also been learning 

the vocabulary from the story too.  

 

Rhyme of the Week 
This week we have enjoyed singing the rhyme “When Goldilocks 
Went to the House of the Bears”. See the rhyme below if you 

want to sing it at home too! Don’t forget to share this on 
Seesaw.  

When Goldilocks went to the house of the bears - 
BBC Teach 

When Goldilocks Went to the House of the Bears 

 
When Goldilocks went to the house of the bears, 

Oh what did her two eyes see? 
A bowl that was huge, 
A bowl that was small, 

A bowl that was tiny and that was all, 
She counted them: one, two, three. 

When Goldilocks went to the house of the bears, 
Oh what did her two eyes see? 

A chair that was huge, 
A chair that was small, 

A chair that was tiny and that was all, 
She counted them: one, two, three. 

When Goldilocks went to the house of the bears, 
Oh what did her two eyes see? 

A bed that was huge, 
A bed that was small, 

A bed that was tiny and that was all, 
She counted them: one, two, three. 

When Goldilocks ran from the house of the bears, 
Oh what did her two eyes see? 

A bear that was huge, 
A bear that was small, 

A bear that was tiny and that was all, 
They growled at her: grr, grr, grr! 

 
Magical Moments 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  
We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2/3 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to put on their own coat? Can they use their own knife and fork?  Let us know!  

Teddy Bear’s Picnic 

 
On Wednesday 3rd July Nursery will be closed. The 
children moving to Reception are visiting their new 
classes to have a Teddy Bear’s Picnic with their new 

teachers.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


